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I am writing to request that you remove all reference to Firs farm wetlands 
from Policy SP CL4. 
 As a resident of the London Borough of Enfield and to whom I pay my 
council tax I strongly oppose the plan to sell the Metropolitan open land 
within the areas of Firs Farm and the Wetlands.
This area is valuable to the community and should be protected. The reasons 
being that it has assisted with the health and well-being of all generations. It 
provides vital education of wildlife and of plants in their natural habitat to 
children of all ages. It was invaluable during the Pandemic for recreation for 
both individuals and families for their mental well being and emotional 
health. 
I look forward to a positive result during the consultation period in favour of 
the Firs Farm and the Wetlands being retained for future generations.
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